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Mental Health Services Act invites the community to review 
progress and plan for the future  

SHASTA COUNTY – You can have a voice in the future of Shasta County mental health 
services. This online survey invites community members to share their thoughts about 
what’s working, what needs improvement and where future efforts should be focused 
in Shasta County’s mental health services. The survey can also be found at 
www.shastamhsa.com (click on “Take our survey”). Please submit your responses by 
Thursday, May 21. 

Feedback will be included in the Mental Health Services Act’s next three-year program 
and expenditure plan, which covers fiscal year 2020/2021 through fiscal year 
2022/2023.  

The Mental Health Services Act is a 1% tax on California millionaires which has been 
funding many mental health programs and services in Shasta County since voters 
approved it in 2004.  These funds are used to provide services for children, youth, 
adults, older adults and families. All services and programs are designed to help prevent 
or lessen the effect of mental illness on individuals and families. 

For more information, visit www.shastamhsa.com. 
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